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 Emerald News 

This week the children have written as though they are 
Wilbur the cat from one of our Winnie stories. The children 
wrote in the first person using ‘I’. Wilbur was a naughty cat 
maybe you should ask them what they did. Some children 
had a focus of trying to include phase 2 tricky words linked to 
our phonics this week.  

The children voted as to who the Year 6 captains should be 
for the Houses in our school, Archers, Potters, Brewers and Weavers. There were also 
many children in our class who wanted to be the school council reps so we had to pull 
names out of the cauldron to decide who the two were going to be!  

The children learnt about ‘The Lost Sheep’ parable this week and 
we talked about the message of ‘not giving up’. It was great to hear 
the children linking what they have been doing like the farmer to 
not give up on things in their own lives.  

 

Maths this week we started to use symbols < > = and use the 
language more, greater and less than to compare numbers. The 
children were looking at the tens in numbers to decide which was 
more or less. Some children liked to remember which way the symbol 
went to imagine Wilbur the cat eating the greater number. It would 
be great to practise at home asking which number is more or less or 
equal.  

We have been practising a song to share with you for the Harvest 
celebrations we hope you like it, it will be shared with you next week 
on Google Classroom.  

It is early but we have created a Christmas card design this week to be sent off to be 
printed onto cards and other goodies you can buy later on in the year!  

 

Have a great weekend!  

Miss Tyler   


